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PBL Focus of the Week: How and why we 
should work as part of a team. 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
We are very excited about our upcoming fete this 
Friday, commencing after 4.00pm. There is 
something for everyone at the fete, with market 
stalls, showbags, delicious food, rides for children 
and many fun activities such as toss the coin, face 
painting, throw the wet sponge – just to name a 
few! We hope you can gather up your friends and 
come along for a few hours. The money raised will 
help to upgrade the grounds in the support unit as 
well as providing some much needed playground 
equipment. 
Next Thursday 22nd October we are inviting all 
grandparents into the school. Grandparents are 
invited to visit classrooms between 11.00am and 
11.25am and then to join us for morning tea at 
11.25am – 12noon. Invitations will be sent home 
this week. We hope all grandparents can join us 
on the day. 
Staff Development Day 
We are planning a variation to the Staff 
Development Day this term. Staff will be 
participating in Staff Development on Friday 6th 
November and Saturday 7th November. This 
means we will be requesting that you keep your 
children home on Friday the 6th November. In 
lieu of this day students will then finish school a 
day later on Thursday 17th December, instead of 
Wednesday 16th December. Please contact the 
office if you have concerns about these 
arrangements. 
Yesterday was the first of 5 Kindergarten 
Transition days. It was lovely to see more than 40 
little excited people have their first experience of 
‘big school’. The program will continue for 4 more 
weeks. If you have a child starting school next 
year and would like them to attend the Transition 
program please contact the school office this 
week. 
Yours In Education 
Karen Rayner 
Relieving Principal 

Quote of the week: Minds are like 
parachutes, they only function when they 
are open. 
 

 
Assembly  
On Monday 19th October 2015 the Stage 2 & 3 
assembly will commence at 2.30pm. 6R & 4/5W 
will be performing a class item at this assembly. 
Early Stage 1 and Stage 1 assembly will be on 
Tuesday 20th October 2015 commencing at 
2.30pm.  KS will be performing a class item at this 
assembly.  
All parents, carers and friends are warmly invited 
to attend. 
 
WEEK 2 AWARD WINNERS  
Congratulations to all our students receiving 
awards this week. MSPS are proud of your efforts! 
White Awards – 25 Pebbles 
Ramon F, Bracken S, Zara B, Teagan A, Tiarna S, 
Lucy O, Jackson E, Jacobi PR, Noah H, Sophie B, 
Lillian S, Miley T, Lilly G, Bryan R, Chelsea I, 
Kade A, Joanne B, Jesmond G, Kobi C 
Bronze Awards - 50 Pebbles 
Xavier Mc, Kunwar G, Drewcilla S, Sakaiah SN, 
Emily C, Michael W, Jesmond G, Clifford J 
Silver Awards - 75 Pebbles 
Kayla R, Raymond S 
Gold Awards – 100 Pebbles 
Cate H, Thomas L, Harry F, Shauna C 
White Awards - 5 Merits 
Jonah A 

 

 

 

ENROL NOW 

FOR KINDERGARTEN 2016 
Have you enrolled your child for  

Kindergarten next year?  
Or do you have a friend with a child  

starting Kindergarten next year?  
Please contact the school office as soon  

as possible on 65431896 to register. 

  

 

 

 
Thinking of applying for a government 
selective High School for Year 7 entry in 2017? 
You must apply online at 
www.schools.nsw.edu.au/shsplacement 
Application website opens Tuesday 13th October 
and closes Monday 16th November 2015. 

“Muswellbrook South Public School Official” 

mailto:muswellbrs-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/shsplacement
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Chalk & Parent Direct Toy 
Catalogues 
If you are interested in 
either of these catalgues 
please come to the office to 
collect. 20cents of every 
dollar spent will be donated back to our School. 

 
Thank You! 
We would like to thank 
Singleton Bunnings 

Warehouse for their generous donation towards 
our special education grounds upgrade. 
 

SALE!! 
School Backpack  
with logo $10 

 

 

Getting ready for school… 

 

Children don’t understand time in the same way as 

grown-ups. This can make school mornings a stressful 

time of day for families. Time pressures and competing 

demands can turn mornings into a combat zone. 

Getting along in the morning at home will also help you. 

Research shows that fighting with children in the 

morning makes it harder for you to work well. It even 

increases the risk of you having an accident at work. 

The night before  

 Try to find out the night before (or even earlier) 

if there is something special going on at school. 

 Prepare lunches and set the breakfast table 

ready for the morning rush. 

 Get your child to have a bath the night before. 

This means you won’t have to worry about this 

in the morning. 

 You might know something is going to come up 

that could cause conflict (such as buying lunch 

or choosing which clothes to wear). Talk about 

it the night before when everybody has time and 

is less likely to be stressed. 

 Try to read school newsletters and check bags 

for notes the night before. You could also try to 

prepare clothes, sign school notes, and get 

schoolbags ready the night before. 

In the morning  

 Getting up an extra 15-30 minutes earlier might 

help things run more smoothly. Also try to allow 

plenty of time to get from home to school. 

Rushing can really increase stress levels. 

 Good moods can be infectious. Tackle the 

morning as positively and as optimistically as 

you can. 

 Mornings are easier if your children can do 

things for themselves. Once your children are 

old enough, getting dressed on their own, 

making their own breakfast, and tidying up after 

themselves can all make things easier.  

 If your children are young, remind them what 

they are meant to be doing and when. Simple 

‘to do’ checklists, even with pictures, can help as 

a reminder. 

 Some children get up more easily if they have 

an alarm clock. 

 Try to cut down on distractions. Television is 

one of the culprits that can distract children 

from getting ready. Consider leaving it off, 

unless it’s a special treat for being ready on time. 

BOOKCLUB 
All Bookclub orders are due 
back to the Library on 
Tuesday 20th October 2015. 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY – 2015 
Every Wednesday Read 2 Learn / Playgroup supported by Family Insight 

10am to 12pm in “The Shed” at MSPS. 0-6 years. No cost. 

13th, 20th, 27th October 
and 3rd & 10th November 

Kindergarten Transition Program 

16th October MSPS FETE 

22nd October Grandparents Day 

23rd October Beating Around The Bush Show 

28th October Fighter World Stage 1 

30th October Fighter World Stage 1 

2nd, 3rd & 4th November Year 5 Camp 

6th November  Staff Development Day – Students stay home 

12th November  Power FM Breakfast 

23rd November – 4th 
December 

Intensive Swimming Program Years 2 & 3 

11th December Presentation Day 

17th December Last Day Term 4 Students 
 

 
 

  


